Chair:	Jim Nicol				
Attendees					
• Fred Allan (Trea	asurer)				
 Morag Ross 	Morag Ross				
Ally MacDonald	Ally MacDonald				
• Zoe Bremner (N	Vinutes secretary, Secretary)				
Visitors:					
• Jane Martin (CC	CLO)				
Angus Anderso	n				
Sarah Andersor	า				
 Joan Nicol 					

Apologies

Торіс		Discussion	Action
1.	Police Update	Nil	
2.	Guest		
	Presentations		
3.	Minutes of Last	The Chairman opened the meeting at 1900 and	
	Meeting	welcomed everyone.	
		The minutes were accepted as a true record of the	
		meeting. Proposed by Fred and seconded by Ally.	
4.	Matters Arising	Cycle Path – Pat Douglass emailed Jane (CCLO) with the information that they are part of the way through the 12-month trial of the Cycle path which began in March 2017 and therefore this will not be reviewed until March 2018. The DDCC would like to remind the community that in the meantime please contact the police if there are any incidents that occur on the cycle path/pavement.	
		Balvenie Street sign – James Smith replied to Janes email and confirmed that the sign will be turned this	
		week. Dufftown Clock Tower – Some of the members	

	1	1		1
		attended the mee	ting in the Commercial Hotel hall,	
		the Community Co		
		other parties or gi		
		benefit of the Cloo		
5.	Correspondence	Reducing the Spe	ed – reducing the speed in the town	Jim to
		for 30mph – 20mp	ph, The Chair will look more into	update.
		this and ask the co	ommunity on the Speirins page on	
		Facebook.		
6.	Treasurers	e an update and at present the		
	Report	funds stand at £64	13.43.	
		Zoe was reimburs	ed for printing costs.	
		Fred will get pape		
7.	Community			
	Feedback			
8.	Reports	Plan for Elgin South 2500 houses, 2 Primary Schools		
		and cemetery.		
	a) Local	Cllr McConachie		
	Councillor(s)			
	b) Community	N/A		
	Council Sub			
	Group			
9.	Planning Issues			
10.	The Joint	U U	updated on the meeting.	
	Community	Two of the four m		
	Council of	members of each		
	Moray (JCC)	meeting will be in		
11.	AOCB	Co opting		
		Joan Nicol	Proposed by Ally	
			Seconded by Fred	
		Angus Anderson	Proposed by Jim	
			Seconded by Morag	
		Sarah Anderson	Proposed by Fred	
			Seconded by Jim	
L	1			1

		A great idea was put forward and will be put to the Speirins, to get the school children to design a Community Council Logo.	
		No left turn – The Chair will be contacting Moray Council regarding lorries turning left coming out of the distillery and up fife street as this can be very dangerous for on coming traffic.	Jim to update.
12.	Date, Time and	Next meeting will be held on Tuesday 20 th June at	
	Venue of Next	1900 in the Royal British Legion.	
	Meeting		